
Hawkshead Grammar School Foundation (HGSF) 

   

HGSF is now accepting educational grant applications for the 2020-21 academic year. HGSF 

is a charity which makes grants to younger people from "the ancient parish of Hawkshead" 

to help with education and training expenses. Anyone from the ages of 16-25 can apply for 

higher-level grants for university education, apprenticeships or vocational training. As last 

year, lower-level grants will also be available to cover transportation costs for 16-18 year 

olds studying A-levels, 6th form college courses or apprenticeships, recognising that all 16-

18 year olds are required to be in education, training or employment and transportation is 

necessary to reach schools or colleges from Hawkshead.  Evidence of enrolment or 

acceptance on to the course must be provided, and applicants must have been resident in 

the Ancient Parish of Hawkshead (which includes Monk Coniston, Skelwith, Claife and parts 

of Grizedale and Satterthwaite, but not Colton)  for 3 years. Grant rules and the application 

form can be found on our website at www.hawksheadgrammar.org.uk . 

Updated application forms for 2020-21 will be available on the website from the end of 

August. The application deadline is 30th September 2020. Applications and enquiries should 

be addressed to Joanne Heather, Clerk to the Governors at hgsfclerk@gmail.com , or in 

writing to: Scutcheon House Farm, Far Sawrey, Ambleside LA22 0LQ. 
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